
 
ANNOUNCEMENT-OV-02-2023 

REITERATING THE INVITATION OF COMELEC FOR FILIPINO OVERSEAS 
VOTERS TO PARTICIPATE IN THE COMELEC’s ONLINE SURVEY REGARDING 

THE EXERCISE OF RIGHT TO SUFFRAGE 
 

 
06 June 2023 – Further to its Announcement 09-2023, the Philippine Embassy in 
Berne wishes to recall the invitation of the Philippine Commission on Elections 
(COMELEC) for Filipino Overseas Voters, especially those in Switzerland and 
Liechtenstein, and enjoins them to participate in the online survey that COMELEC is 
conducting to determine the challenges that they face in the exercise of their right to 
suffrage (vote). 
 
The survey can be  accessed through the link http://bit.ly/SurveyOnOV or by clicking 
here. 
 
COMELEC is conducting the policy study, in partnership with the United Nations 
Development Programme (UNDP) in the Philippines, with the support of the Spanish 
Agency for International Development Cooperation (AECID). 
 
The Embassy looks forward to your participation in the success of the study!  
 

 

https://bernepe.dfa.gov.ph/site-administrator/announcements/1378-announcement-09-2023-comelec-s-online-survey-for-overseas-voters-regarding-the-exercise-of-right-to-suffrage
http://bit.ly/SurveyOnOV
https://ee.humanitarianresponse.info/single/b005b5d573b6a51e9174e27abea47fc2

